
June 16, 2017 
 
Via IBFS 
 
Ms. Marlene H Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: RGT Utilities of Florida, Inc. - Surrender of International 214 Authorization; File 

No. ITC-214-20030611-00299 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

 On behalf of RGT Utilities of Florida, Inc. (“RGT Florida”), this letter surrenders, 

effective immediately, the International Section 214 Authorization of RGT Utilities of Florida, 

Inc. granted in IB File No. ITC-214-20030611-00299 (the “International 214 Authority”).  

Because RGT Florida has never provided any services that require Section 214 authority, nor had 

any customers, it is not subject to the customer notification requirements of Section 63.19 of the 

Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R § 63.19.  RGT Florida submits that because it has no customers, 

the surrendering of the International 214 Authority is reasonable, necessary and will not harm the 

present or future public interest, convenience and necessity. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the 

undersigned. 

 

Stephanie A. Roy 
202 429 6278 
sroy@steptoe.com 

1330 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20036-1795 
202 429 3000 main 
www.steptoe.com 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

      /s/     Stephanie A. Roy_________           

      Stephanie A. Roy 
STEPTOE & JOHNSON LLP 
1330 Connecticut Ave, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
(202) 429-3000 
 
Counsel for RGT Utilities of Florida, Inc. 

 


